THE HAROLD HERALD

THE RED AND WHITE FORMAT IN HONOR OF THE ACADEMY AT ARCADIA

BREAKING NEWS

We just got moved into our place on Rabbit Run Path, when I was attacked by the flu virus. Ruth, being stronger, held off for a day and then was struck down as well. This is the sickest we both have been in our memory and have spent our first week here in bed....coughing, freezing and burning up. I'm now 80% and Ruth is 50%.

MISCELLANEOUS

While at THE ACADEMY, I was awarded the great honor of PEST HUNT CHAMPION OF OHIO, but in my own modest way have never capitalized on this honor. You can read about it by clicking Pest Hunt Champion

Most of you didn't realized I had this talent.





EDITORIAL



We had a very pleasant trip south...all sun, no rain or snow. We stopped in Johnson City, TN to visit Martha and Bob Alfonso and had a great time catching up on our lives. We have so many mutual friends, we probably talked about all of you. The next day, we moved on to Asheville, NC to see Carol and David Sherck, our OSU and Navy friends of nearly sixty years. After battling cancer for the past year, Carol appears to be back in the game...and looking forward to the Bucks/ Ducks game, as we all are. Go BUCKS!

As soon as we arrived in The Villages, niece Lorrie had her golf cart delivered to us, so we will be able to fit right in with the other Villagers speeding around this place. Golf is on the agenda.